
From: SATYENDRA THAKUR <satyendrathakur.associates@gmail.com> 

Date: Dec 16, 2015 1:19:50 PM 

Subject: Comments on trai Consultation Paper No. 5/2015 

To: kapilhanda@trai.gov.in 

Dear Sir, 

 

I have gone through the paper and instead of replying point wise in the consultation paper, I am 

giving my views as under : 

 

1. Kindly declare the Optical  Fibre Network as National Infrastructutre similar to National 

Highways and other roads to bring down & save the Capex and Opex. This will benefit the end 

customers on tariffs.  

 

2. Kindly incorporate the guidelines of This network in the DPR of all Projects including 

Residential Buildings , Commercial Buildings & Industrial Buildings. 

 
--  

With Regards 

CA.Satyendra Thakur 

 

 

 

--  

Kapil Handa 

Jt Advisor(NSL-I) 

TRAI 
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